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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes

How does our summer fly by so quickly! Seems like we were just at The Legion for 
June`s get together and now September`s meeting is just days away. 

What a summer it has been. Doug Honeyford and Jerry Giff attended the 
Supreme convention in Greenville South Carolina. At the Supreme Session, we 
were awarded the best newsletter award and The Gold Medal of Honour for our 
council`s community activities, but this is only possible because we again showed 
membership growth. It is truly fitting that Doug Honeyford was awarded the Roses 
for the Living at this year’s convention.  Congratulations, Doug, very deserving!

Thank you to Conny and Sheila for 
hosting our July meeting as a memorial 
to Karl.  It was nice to meet Karl’s friends 
and family. Don, Connie, Len and Tracey 
once again, did a wonderful job with 
the Ray Giroux Memorial Lupus Golf 
Tournament 

September 7th we will join together 
for our first meeting of the Fall 2017 
schedule. This meeting will be held at the Sudbury Curling Club and I hope you will 
join us. Please contact Jerry Giff, if you would like to attend. RSVP is required as 
this is a catered event.

John Varney has Adopt a Road in September. Check the date and if you can, join 
us! It`s a great few hours work, for a great program. Our farmers are gearing up for 
Christmas Ham Sales and with some new farmers in the barn we really need your 
continued support to make this another successful year. Let`s get an early start and 
surpass last year’s record sales. Speaking of Christmas, Len and Connie have had 
tremendous results with this year’s Christmas Dance! It is to be held in Sudbury`s 
Steelworkers`Hall on November 25. If you and your group are going to join us, 
please call now. 

Membership Contest - Doug Honeyford

September  1, 2017 until February 28th, 2018 help your Council grow and for every 
New Member you sign up we will give you a Draw Ticket. The more New Members 
you bring in the more Tickets you will have. Draw will be made soon after the 
deadline.  First Prize a Gift Certificate $60.  Second Prize one for $40.  Help your 
Team...everyone WINS!
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June General Meeting - Connie Zwarich

On June 1st 27 members and 2 guests attended the general meeting. Call to order 
came at 5:50 pm. O Canada was sung followed by a toast to the Queen. 

Jerry Giff gave a report from the Cranbrook Conference. Delegates were Gil Hartley 
and Don Delongchamp. Jerry Giff, Loretta and Dave Carnes went as observers.

The Friday was the strategic planning session. A plan was formulated for the next 12 
months. The Examining Finances Committee stated we are in good shape.

Don Delongchamp is the Chair of the Safety Poster Contest.

Dave Carnes received the Roses for the Living at the Regional Meeting. Doug 
Honeyford, the incoming Regional President spoke briefly.  He was installed by the 
International President.

Loretta Carnes is running for the Regional treasurer in 2018.

Our next meeting was July 16th at the Houle Residence in remembrance of Karl 
Pischler.

Motion to adjourn  by Jerry Giff.

Games of euchre, putting and Texas Horseshoe followed a fantastic steak BBQ.

SEPTEMBER GENERAL MEETING - THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2017
LOCATION: SUDBURY CURLING CLUB, 300 WESSEX STREET
THEME: VOLUNTEERISM AND CANADA 150
TIME: RECEPTION 5:00 P.M.
DINNER: 6:00 P.M. - $20.00 per person

The 75th Anniversary year of the Sudbury Council will kick off on Thursday September 7, 2017 at the Sudbury 
Curling Club.  We will come dressed in our best red and white attire to start the celebrations of our 75th year and 
Canada’s 150th birthday. The 2017 - 2018 year will be a continuous period of celebrations for your Sudbury Council.  
UCT Internationally is also celebrating its 130th year of operating and giving back to local communities throughout 
Canada and the United States.  We truly have a lot to be thankful for in so many ways, so let’s enjoy the ride this 
year.

Our meeting will include a recognized guest speaker that you won’t want to miss with a message that will be truly 
inspirational to all.  A special reception will take place prior to dinner for all new members so please come early to 
enjoy the opportunity to welcome old friends and new members to our family.  The Sudbury Curling Club (completing 
their 125th year of operations) will provide a sumptuous pasta and meat balls dinner, with either a meat or alfredo 
sauce accompanied by Caesar salad, coffee, tea and dessert.

This evening will be “Special” in so many ways and even more so if YOU are in attendance.  It Pays to Belong to 
Sudbury Council 1051!!!!  We are really looking forward to the start of another very successful year helping those less 
fortunate throughout the Sudbury region, ACT/UCT Where Community and Compassion Unite.

Please call Shirley or Jerry Giff at 705-673-4299 asap to confirm your attendance,
or email jgiff@persona.ca !!!!

Blanket presented to the Cancer 
Centre by Gil and Dale Hartley



UCT International Convention Greenville, S.C. 2017 - Jerry Giff

The Roses for the Living recognition as we know is presented annually to a member that has continuously, 
over many years worked diligently on behalf of UCT.  The recognition takes place at the local Council, Regional 
Council and annually at the UCT International Convention.  It is truly acknowledging “it is the then some that 
counts” in our Code of Ethics.  At the recent UCT Convention in Greenville, S.C. this most prestigious recognition 
was presented to Sudbury member and current ACT/UCT Regional President Doug Honeyford. Doug is just 
the fourth Sudbury Council member to be recognized in this manner following Rick Carrey, PRP (Past Regional 
President) 1999, Dave Horton, PRP 2000 and Jerry Giff, PIP (Past International President) 2008.
Congratulations Doug on this most deserved recognition. Your commitment and dedication are recognized and 
appreciated by the Sudbury council membership and the entire ACT/UCT Region.

GREENVILLE  

It was a pleasure to join with 15 Members from our Region in South Carolina early in July as we attended to the Business 
of UCT at the 130th Annual Meeting.

Sudbury received wonderful honors...GOLD Medal of Honor...for all you do! We were saluted for our Join Hands Day, 
bringing in youth to our Adopt a Road! The Newsletter....#1 AGAIN...thanks contributors and Sherry and the Team at 
ORION PRINTING!  It was REPORT ON UCT INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION JULY 3 - 6, 2017 my honor to be 
presented with Roses for The Living from the International Board of Governors. Our contribution with the others provided 
$7000 to the Meyer Centre for Special Children.

Many in our Region have stepped into new positions this year...Chris Phelan of Calgary is the International Vice President...
weeks away now from his role as President. Dave Syrota of Medicine Hat enters another year as Member of the Board 
of Directors.  Past International President Larry Pilon was appointed to The UCT Charities Trust Fund Committee, Past 
International President Jerry Giff appointed to the BCQC committee. They work on the selection of Members who may be 
considered for future Board Positions. I have been appointed to the Jurisprudence Standing Committee, elected as 2nd 
Vice President Canadian Delegation, coordinator of The Canadian Task Force, and Member of the audit committee for 
The Regional Counselors’ Association.  

I would like to extend an invitation to you all to join us next year in Savanah Georgia, again the first weekend in July. You 
too will get a glimpse at the spectacular achievements 55,000 members accomplish.  Thank you for what you do.

Fraternally,
Doug Honeyford
President 2017-18
ACT/UCT Dominion
Grand Region

Adopt a Road - John Varney

This year’s Fall Adopt A Road event will take place on Saturday,  September 30, 2017. This is always a fun event. We pick 
up trash at the side of Highway 17 W from Balsam St in Copper Cliff to Fielding 

Road. This takes about 11/2 hours to 2 hours and we then proceed to my house for burgers, beer and socializing. 
Garbage bags, drinking water, donuts, safety vests and work gloves are supplied. You need to wear clothing and footwear 
suitable for light work.
Please come out and join the fun and help us out. We meet at the South east corner of Power St. ( entrance to Vale 
Engineering ) at 0900 hrs.
Please call me or message me to advise me that you will help out. 705 674 1060  or jvarney@eastlink.ca
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Upcoming Events
	 General Meeting  	 September 7	 Sudbury Curling Club 	 6:00 pm
	 Executive Meeting	 September 14	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 Adopt a Road	 September 30	 Copper Cliff	 9:00 am
	 General Meeting	 October 5	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 Executive Meeting	 October 12	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 General Meeting	 November 2	 Branch 76 Legion	 6:00 pm
	 Executive Meeting	 November 9	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 Christmas Dance	 November 25	 Steelworkers	 5:30 pm
	 General Meeting 	 December 7	 Tap House

September Birthdays
Sep 02 WAYNE SARGENT
Sep 03 TERRENCE ARSENEAULT
Sep 06 ROGER ALARY
Sep 07 GLEN FOWKE
Sep 07 DAVID DERRO
Sep 08 DARRELL GOBBO
Sep 14 EVELYN RIVAIS
Sep 16 EDWARD CUMMINGS
Sep 16 DAN NEWELL
Sep 22 PAULA HELMER
Sep 22 LESLIE RUSSELL
Sep 23 RICHARD MEUNIER
Sep 24 BEN THERRIEN
Sep 25 BEN ETHIER
Sep 26 CLAIRE SHERIDAN
Sep 27 RICHARD CARREY
Sep 30 MONTGOMERY WHITE

August Birthdays
Aug 03 MALCOLM MORRISON
Aug 05 LEOPOLD RIOUX
Aug 05 JOHN GARDINER
Aug 06 MICHAEL LEPAGE
Aug 07 JOHN SANDER
Aug 11 JOHN NELSON
Aug 13 GEORGE LALONDE
Aug 14 SHERRY LAFRAMBOISE
Aug 18 CLAUDE GRENIER

Aug 18 KEVIN MANUEL
Aug 19 BRENDA BROWN
Aug 20 NORMAND DESLOGES
Aug 22 RYAN MUSSEN
Aug 23 JANINE DESJARDINS
Aug 23 GEORGE MARTEL
Aug 25 ERWIN MERSEREAU
Aug 26 JOHN GERRARD

Christmas Dance
- Connie Zwarich

Again this year we will hold our 
Christmas dance at the Steelworkers 
Hall  November 25, 2017. Tickets are 
$120 a couple or $60 a person. It is a 
great night of fabulous food, dancing 
and companionship. Plan to attend.
 


